

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

STATE HOUSE, BOSTON 02133-1054

2ND BRISTOL DISTRICT

TEL. (617) 722-2000 DISTRICT: (508) 639-9511 Paul.Heroux@MAhouse.gov

RE: Attleboro Application for the PARC Grant

DT: 23 July 2015

Dear Honorable Secretary Beaton and others,

I would like to share with you my support of the Attleboro Department of Planning and Development and their application for \$400,000 in support from the PARC grant. This is the city's second year of applying for this grant to fund this project.

This money will be used on a project to renovate Angell Park in Attleboro. The funds will be used to purchase playground equipment for children aged 6 months to 4 years and ages 5 to 12 years old. The funds will also be used to install new playground surfaces and fencing. In addition to beautifying the open lawn area with new trees, landscaping, picnic tables, and benched. Improvements will also be made to the memorial that commemorates 2nd Lieutenant Cyril M. Angell of the U.S. Air Services, an Attleboro resident who was killed in France during World War I.

Thank you for your consideration of this grant proposal.

Sincerely,

Paul Heroux